From: Taylordds@comcast.net

To: PRC
Subject: (Shaping Seattle) Comment about Project 3036130-EG at 2407 1ST AVE
Date: Saturday, September 05, 2020 9:36:28 AM

When we purchased a condo at Belltown Court, with a view to the west, the zoning across the street ( west side of
1st Ave between Battery and Wall) was zoned such that the height of a proposed building would only be the same
height as Belltown Court. How did zoning change to allow a 14 story building?
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